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Improper Registration of Voters 
 

(Astoria, OR) — Clatsop County was notified by the Secretary of State of potential non-
U.S. citizens being registered to vote in Clatsop County due to an error from the Oregon 
department of motor vehicles.  

The information received identified two non-U.S. citizens in Clatsop County who have 
never voted. The directed steps have been followed and no ballots will be issued to 
these individuals.  

If you have evidence that a person may be unlawfully registered to vote, please send 
your evidence and the information to Clatsop County Clerk at clerk@clatsopcounty.gov.  

If you have questions, please contact our office at 503-325-8511. 
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